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8 September 2020

Dear Parents/ Guardians
Notification of positive Covid-19 test result

I am writing to inform you that we have received notification of a positive Covid-19 result of a student
who has attended school this term.  On receiving the notification, we immediately contacted Public
Health England to discuss the situation and to clarify the action we need to take. On the basis of the
particular circumstances of this case, we have been advised that we do not need to ask any groups or
members of staff to isolate.

Yours sincerely

D

Mr A Johnson
Headteacher



